Chugiak - Pedestrian Safety Improvements FY2012 Request: $250,000

Reference No: 54934
AP/AL: Appropriation Project Type: Construction
Category: Transportation
Location: Chugiak House District: Chugiak/Southern Mat-Su
(HD 16)
Impact House District: Chugiak/Southern Mat-Su  Contact: Pat Kemp
(HD 16)

Estimated Project Dates: 04/15/2012 - 06/30/2016 Contact Phone: (907)465-3911

Brief Summary and Statement of Need:

This project will examine the non-motorized needs in the Chugiak area between the intersection of
Old Glenn Highway and Voyles to the Mirror Lake school. The current situation is difficult for these
users because the right-of-way is extremely narrow and lacks shoulders or other space to
accommodate these users. A long term solution likely requires new right-of-way acquisition, along
with the possible relocation of businesses and residences. Utility modifications may also be
necessary. A reconnaissance of possible solutions and their costs will be developed and some
preliminary engineering to the extent funds permit.

Funding: FY2012 FY2013 FY2014 FY2015 FY2016 FY2017 Total
Gen Fund $250,000 $250,000
Total: $250,000 $0 $0 $0 $0 $0 $250,000
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Operating & Maintenance Costs: Amount Staff

Project Development:
Ongoing Operating:
One-Time Startup:
Totals:
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Additional Information / Prior Funding History:

Project Description/Justification:
The work funded by this appropriation will address identifying the true right-of-way, location of all
utilities, businesses and other private property and need for utility relocation.

This project contributes to the Department's Mission by reducing injuries, fatalities and property
damage and by improving the mobility of people and goods.
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